
 
 

  
 
           

 
  
   

 

 

  

Friday, 12th November 2021 
 

Christmas Jars! 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Once again we will be holding a Christmas Jars stall at this year’s ‘Bubble Bazaar’.   We are asking 
every child in the school to decorate a glass jar (with a lid) and to bring it into school on or before 
Thursday 2nd December 2021. 
 

Children can decorate the jar in any way they wish (tissue paper, 
paint, glitter) and fill it with something exciting that people would 
want to win (for example stationery, sweets, rubbers, small toys).  
 
Please do not fill with nuts in case of allergies.  
 
Last year’s jars were incredibly inventive and the stall was a major 
hit with children. It also raised valuable funds for the school. 
 
This year, there will be a prize per class for the best dressed jars, 

which will be announced at the ‘Bubble Bazaar’.  
 
Yours in Partnership, 

 
Mr S Draper 
Headteacher 
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